
Jude Lemke 
215 Connecticut Hill Rd 

Newfield, NY 14867 
 
Enfield Town Board 
160 Enfield Main Road 
Enfield, NY 14850  
 
Dear Town Board: 
 
I would like to be considered for the open Town Board seat.  I have been a resident of Enfield 
for 5 ½ years and during that time I have been actively involved in Enfield’s town affairs, 
including serving on its Renewable Energy Advisory Committee (REAC) and working on the 
Town’s Comprehensive Plan.  As part of my work on the REAC, I and the other members met 
almost weekly for over a year to put in place comprehensive laws to deal with renewable 
energy systems that protect the town and its residents.  Over the past 5 ½ years, I have also 
been actively involved in attending town board meetings and keeping up with town issues. 
 
For the past 43 years, I have been an attorney, licensed to practice in NY, and I believe my legal 
skills will be invaluable to the Town Board as it works to address the issues confronting our 
town.  For most of those years, I was also an actively licensed CPA (although I have more 
recently let me CPA license go inactive).  Most recently, I have worked for Corning Incorporated 
as its Vice President of Tax.  However, I will be retiring this coming May 1st giving me that much 
more time to devote to town affairs.  There are many important issues that the town needs to 
address in the future and I believe my skill sets and my proven commitment to the town make 
me a strong candidate for this position.  Thank you. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Jude Lemke 


